Jeanann Dawson

From: Ray L. Holder

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 10:37 AM
To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: Re: 719 RiverRd rec room/craft and bath
Yes ma'am!

Sent from my iPad

On Nov 15, 2021, at 10:12 AM, Jeanann Dawson <jdawson@harnett.org> wrote:

<image001.gif>
| noticed you Co'd thus building but Electric, mechanical and plumbing did not get scheduled. Do you want me to final
them out for same day you did building?

Jeanann Dawson

Central Permitting Technician
Department of Development Services
Central Permitting Division

420 McKinney Pkwy

Lillington, NC 27546

Phone: 910-893-7525

Direct: 910-814-6421

Fax: 910-893-2793
jdawson@harnett.org



